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I strongly oppose SB 348 with it's extensive amendment.  While Oregonians face 

high energy prices, high crime, and increasing un-employement, it is a disgrace that 

our elected leadership finds time for such shenanigans as this.  Measure 114 has 

proven to be an uphill battle, and will likely be under litigation for years. Instead of 

working on real solutions to Oregon's issues, you have chosen to try to sneak in a 

duplicate to Measure 114.  The sponsors of this bill should be ashamed of 

themselves- pathetic political games instead of results.  


